

Tippett, Sharon <stippett@khsaa.org>

RE: Title IX Annual Report

1 message

Stellman, Tom <tom.stellman@boone.kyschools.us>

Sun, Jun 15, 2014 at 12:24 PM

To: "Tippett, Sharon" <stippett@khsaa.org>

Cc: "Hitzfield, Tim W" <tim.hitzfield@boone.kyschools.us>

Sharon, I sent you an email that same day. Myself and Mr. Hitzfield discussed the bass fishing situation. We will call for a meeting in August when school is back for anyone interested in the bass fishing sport. We realize there is not much money for the sport but we will go from there, thank you Sharon

Tom Stellman

From: Tippett, Sharon <stippett@khsaa.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 12, 2014 10:17 AMot much money

To: Stellman, Tom

Subject: Title IX Annual Report

Tom.

This is a reminder following our communication on Tuesday, June 10, concerning the recent student interest survey. We need the procedures that will be taken this fall to determine if interest in bass fishing is real and genuine. I hope to receive this information today, June, 12, or Friday, June 13.

Thanks for your help.

Sharon Tippett, Title IX Auditor